February 6, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about autocracy. Yesterday you delivered yet another
unhinged diatribe. The discipline of reading fantastical prepared remarks
for the State of the Union lasted only a few hours. You were quite clear that
the subservience of the Senate suggests to you further attacks against our
democracy beyond the obstruction and corruption into prosecution of polit-
ical opponents. I worry that such moves are already under way since your
corrupt call to Ukraine occurred the very day that Congress dropped the
Mueller report. I can only hope that Representative Pelosi (our babysitter
in chief) has come up with some new distraction for you.

Please assure me that you will resign

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our democracy.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



